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November 17, 2023
Dear Sir or Madam:

Future Business Leaders of America West Virginia (FBLA West Virginia) is an
organization that is currently exempt under section 501 c¢ (3) of the Internal
Revenue code. This exemption qualifies this association to receive tax-
deductible bequests, devises, transfers, or gifts.

FBLA West Virginia (EIN# 23-7154877) is in good standing and is compliant
with the established financial standards and IRS tax return filing

requirements established by the parent organization, Future Business Leaders
of America, Inc. (EIN# 23-7157445, Group Exemption #2205).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Robert Holst at
(703) 860-1839, or by email to rholst@fbla.org.
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Robert Holst
Director of Finance & Operations
Future Business Leaders of America, Inc.
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